
Minutes   Goshen Township Zoning Commission        Meeting

7:00PM      Township Hall    Mar.1, 2005

The regular meeting of the Goshen Township Zoning Commission was called to order by 
Chairperson Nancy Middleton. Members present were as follows: Nancy Middleton, Jim 
Poe, Andy Pyott, Scott Chasteen, Matt Powers, and Wendy Moeller. The minutes of the 
February 1, 2005 meeting were accepted as presented.

New Business
The Board discussed the revision of the PD.
***Wendy Moeller made a motion that the Board accept the application from the Goshen 
Township Board of Trustees for the PD revision. Andy Pyott second-motion carried.

The Board went over the revision of the Zoning Resolution Articles.

April Meeting
The next meeting of the Goshen Township Zoning Commission will be held on Tuesday 
April 5, 2005.

Appoint Chair and Vice-Chair
***Wendy Moeller made the motion that the board reappoint Nancy Middleton as 
Chairperson of the Zoning Commission. Andy Pyott second-motion carried.
***Scott Chasteen made the motion that the board reappoint Jim Poe as Vice-Chairperson of 
the Zoning Commision. Wendy Moeller second-motion carried.

Public Portion
No public was in attendance.

Adjournment
Wendy Moeller made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Andy Pyott second-motion carried.

_____________________ Respectfully Submitted,
Zoning Commission Member

Sandra Graham, Secretary
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